
Proceedings of the Board of Mountrail County Commissioners 

October 3, 2017 

 The Board met in special session at the New Town Civic Center on Tuesday at 7:00 P.M. with 

Commissioners Arlo Borud, Trudy Ruland, Dan Uran, and Wayne Olson. Absent was Garry Jacobson. Also present 

was States Attorney Wade Enget, Treasurer Shena Wold, Joan Hollekim, and Bette Wold.  

Chairman Borud opened the hearing for comments on the Combination of Auditor and Treasurer’s 

Offices Resolution. 

Discussion was held on the ND Century Code 11-10.2-02 which explains the methods of accomplishing 

office combination, separation, or redesignation of elective or appointive status. Joan Hollekim questioned 

when and where the final resolution would be made. The Board wasn’t able to answer the question due to 

further discussions and meetings to be held.  

Shena Wold, Treasurer informed the board that the Motor Vehicle Department is not looking for 

branches until the 2020 year so the extra duties wouldn’t be able to be acquired for the time being.  Treasurer 

Wold will still look into acclimating further duties from other offices. 

The Board adjourned at 7:11 P.M. to meet in special session on Wednesday, October  4, 2017 at 7:00 

P.M. 

Accepted and approved this 17th day of October 2017. 

        Attest: 

 

             

Arlo Borud, Chairman                    Stephanie A. Pappa 

Mountrail County Commissioners    Mountrail County Auditor 
 

 

 


